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Celebration Dinner 

Request for expression of 

interest 

One of our residents has re-

minded  us of the dinners we 

had  in the past. The most re-

cent was in 1997 to celebrate  

60 years of the Association. The 

suggestion was made that we 

should have another to mark the 

80th anniversary of the Associa-

tion. 

 

The last dinner was at the Batchworth Golf club with around 100 residents 

attending. It will be a major project to organise a similar event but, should 

there be sufficient interest, the committee will consider organising such an 

event.   

If there is sufficient interest, we would look to a date around mid Septem-

ber  to mid November. The likely price is in the £30 to £35 range excluding 

drinks and any transport. 

Should you believe  this is something you would be interested in attending 

please email:    all.hands@blueyonder.co.uk 

or drop a note into 33 St Lawrence Drive to advise your interest. 

This will be an expression of interest not a booking but please only re-

spond if you think you really would be likely to attend. 

Whether you are emailing or dropping off a note please advise your name, 

address and how many places you would be interested in should we go 

ahead. 

We will collate responses received by 30th April 2017 to decide 

whether to keep this on our agenda. 


